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20.6.22 
Dear Parents of Year Three, 
 
 
RE Staffing update 
 
You may have noticed a job advert for the school. Miss Scott has decided to not take up her post 
to Jennett’s Park CE Primary in September. Rest assured that whilst recruitment is underway it is 
not for year 3 to year 4. Miss Sutton will continue working with Mrs Parrett for the end of the 
term alongside Mrs Deauville, Miss Stock and Mrs Fallis. In September she will move up with the 
year group to teach opposite Mrs Venediktou. 
 
Thank you again for your patience, as you know staffing in any role is not easy and I did not want 
to write to you until it was settled. Doubling up can often cause more annoyance and confusion 
in the long run. 
 
On a side note your children are very stable in classes at the moment and are enjoying the 
additional support from the pastoral groups we have established. Our plan is to continue these 
additional interventions until October then review. 
 
Our open evening is 6th July and you are welcome to come meet Mrs Venediktou and Miss Sutton 
then. More formal meet the teacher sessions will be held early September. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Liz Savage 

Headteacher of Jennett’s Park CE Primary 
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